
 

 

Media Advisory: Department of Revenue to give taxpayer 
guidance at Monday press conference 

Minnesota Department of Revenue sent this bulletin at 03/21/2014 05:53 PM CDT  
 

  
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE: March 21, 2014  
  
Contact: Janelle Tummel Mobile: 612-616-5677; janelle.tummel@state.mn.us  

  

  
Department of Revenue to give taxpayer guidance at 

Monday press conference 
  

What:  Revenue Commissioner Myron Frans will hold a press conference to discuss how the 
tax bill could affect 2013 income tax returns. Frans will offer guidance to the more than 
1 million taxpayers who still need to file. More than half of Minnesota taxpayers have 
already filed.    

  
Who:   Myron Frans, Revenue Commissioner  
            Terri Steenblock, Assistant Commissioner for Individual Taxes 

  
When: Monday, March 24, at 11 a.m. 
   
   
Where: Minnesota Department of Revenue Stassen Building 
            Room 2040 
            600 Robert St. N. 



            St. Paul, MN 55146  
  
Web: We plan to show this press conference live on the internet at  
          http://www.ustream.tv/channel/mn-department-of-revenue-live.   
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Questions? 
Contact Us 

Visit our website: 

www.revenue.state.mn.us  

  

STAY CONNECTED: 
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